
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that the Okaloosa County 
Affordable Housing Advisory Committee has made the following changes to its scheduled public 
meeting; May 1, 2025 public meeting will now be held at Okaloosa County’s Resource 
Building Conference Room located at 302 N. Wilson St., Suite 305, Crestview, FL. The 
August 7, 2025 public meeting is now cancelled.  
 
Additionally, the Affordable Housing Advisory Committee will hold public meetings at 1PM at 
the below dates and locations.  
 
Thursday, July 10, 2025 OCAB Training Room, 

SHALIMAR 
Regular 
Meeting 

Thursday, September 4, 2025 Brackin Conference Room, 
CRESTVIEW 

Regular 
Meeting  

 
While these are not meetings of the Board of County Commissioners, two or more County 
Commissioners may be in attendance.  

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable modifications 
for access to these hearings or meetings upon request. Requests may be made to (850) 609-7024 
and must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing or meeting in order to provide the 
requested service. 


